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I support HB 4132 and urge YOU to support it too.   

I have been involved with the Marine Reserves here for 5 years, volunteering at Cape 

Perpetua and Otter Rock.   Locals and tourists from all over come to our Reserves 

and can learn and see first hand how important it is to preserve the ocean and 

marine animals; not just for their health but how they affect our lives and the future of 

our planet.   Seeing first hand helps educate and change behaviors that otherwise 

would not happen and are needed to occur to move us forward as quickly as 

possible.      Lin 

 


